McCHORD PIPELINE CO.

3001 Marshall Avenue A Subsidiary of U.S. Qil & Reﬁning\'Co.
Tacoma, WA 98421
(253) 593-6085

August 1, 2006

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Attn: Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary

SUBJECT: REF.NO.DOCKET PL-061026
WRITTEN COMMENTS ON POSSIBLE RULE CHANGES TO WAC 480-75

Dear Ms. Washburn:

McChord Pipeline Co. appreciates the opportunity to be involved in the rulemaking process
regarding potential changes to the selected rules mentioned in this Docket. We have no
specific comments at this time. We do request to be included on the mailing list for Docket
PL-061026 and to have the opportunity for further comment as further details of the
changes are provided.

Thank-you for the opportunity to participate in this process. McChord Pipeline Co. remains
committed to working and being involved with WUTC to insure the safe operation of our
pipeline.

Sincerely,

WUTCRULESCOMMENTS806.D0C

PO, Box 2255/ Tacoma, Washington 98401
Telephone (253} 593-6085  Fax: (253) 27¢




